
April 17, 2010 FARC Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order by President KG4YDC 

Jennifer. There were 7 members and one guest present. 

 

The minutes were approved as posted on the website.  

 

Treasurer’s report was given by Gretchen KE4HGX and 

approved. 

 

Wes KS4XQ said the repeaters were operating well. 

 

Jennifer was contacted two weeks before the March for Babies 

requesting our help with communications.  There were not 

enough members available on such short notice, so she 

declined.  

 

A discussion was held about having quarterly meetings and 

there was no interest in changing. 

 

The Upstate Hamfest will be May 1
st
. 

 

Bob KG4YDB  brought the completed stand alone radio 

station for all to see. 

 

A drawing was held for the 50/50 and the meeting was 

adjourned. 

 

Respectively submitted: 

 

Gretchen KE4HGX  

Secretary/Treasurer FARC 

 

 

 



 

 

 


